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WELCOME BACK! 

Dear Parents and Guardians, we 

hope you had a restful and 

enjoyable mid-term break! Over 

the last 2 weeks, we have had a 

Year 7 and a Year 11 parents 

evening. Both events were well 

attended and we thank you for 

your continuing support as well 

as the positive feedback you gave 

us via the questionnaire that was 

completed during both evenings. 

   

This half term is extremely busy 

with lots of important events 

taking place at AAESS.  

 

Please be aware of the Key Dates 

listed with some yet to be 

confirmed. 

 
We have the Sixth Form parents 

evening on Monday 5th 

November and Year 8 Parents 

evening on Monday 12th 

November.  

We then host two very 

important events, which affects 

our Year 8 and our Year 11 

students.  

 

Firstly, we have the Year 11 

Options evening on Wednesday 

21st November followed by the 

Year 8 Options evening on 

Tuesday 27th November.  

 

Both events start promptly at 

6pm in the main hall with a 

presentation by Mrs Cash for 

Year 11 and Mr Rowley for Year 

8. Each explaining everything 

you need to know about 

choosing options. After which, 

you will be able to speak with 

individual departments to 

discuss your child’s suitability 

as well any other information.  

 

On Tuesday 4th December, 

Mock exams start for Year 11 

until Tuesday 11th December. 

All Year 11 students will be on 

study leave this week. No 

lessons will take place and 

students will only come into 

school for their exams. The 

exam timetable is currently 

being created and you should 

receive a copy of this by the end 

of next week. 

 

Next year, AAESS is looking into 
providing a Spring Break 
holiday program for its 
students. 
 
Please can you spend a short 
amount of time giving us your 
thoughts and views by 
completing the survey at 
https://www.surveymonkey.co
m/r/HFKV5QC 
 
Please look forward to the next 
edition on Thursday 15th 
November. 
 
Mr Neil Rowley 
Assistant Principal, Secondary 

 

 

 

‘Achieving Excellence’ 

  

 

KEY DATES 

Year 12 and 13 Parents 

Evening 

Monday 5th November 

5pm – 7.30pm 

Main Hall 

 

Year 8 Parents Evening 

Monday 12th November 

5pm – 7.30pm 

Main Hall 

 

Prophet’s Birthday 

Holiday 

Tuesday 20th November  

(TBC) 

 

Year 11 Options Evening 

Wednesday 21st 

November 

6pm – 7.30pm 

Main Hall 

 

Year 8 Options Evening 

Tuesday 27th November 

6pm – 7.30pm 

Main Hall 

 

National Day Celebration 

Wednesday 28th 

November 

(TBC) 

 

National Day Holiday 

Thursday 29th November – 

Monday 3rd December 

(TBC) 

 

Year 11 Mock Exams 

Tuesday 4th December – 

Tuesday 11th December 

 

School closes on Thursday 

13th December at 12pm  
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